
Crisp Regional Hospital Welcomes Dr. Anne J. Lombardi and Dr. Mohamed Elgendy to 

Crisp Regional Pediatrics 

Cordele, GA — Crisp Regional Hospital is proud to announce the addition of two highly skilled 

and compassionate pediatricians, Dr. Anne J. Lombardi and Dr. Mohamed Elgendy, to the team 

at Crisp Regional Pediatrics. Their combined expertise enhances the exceptional care provided to 

children and families in our community. 

Dr. Anne J. Lombardi, MD, brings a wealth of experience in both General Pediatrics and 

Pediatric Hematology & Oncology. She earned her Doctor of Medicine from the University of 

North Carolina at Chapel Hill School of Medicine, completed her residency in Pediatrics at 

Baylor College of Medicine, and further specialized with a fellowship in Pediatric Hematology 

& Oncology at Cincinnati Children’s Hospital Medical Center. Dr. Lombardi is board-certified 

in both General Pediatrics and Pediatric Hematology & Oncology, ensuring comprehensive and 

advanced care for young patients. 

“We are thrilled to welcome Dr. Lombardi to Crisp Regional Pediatrics,” said Steven Gautney, 

President & CEO of Crisp Regional Hospital. “Her extensive training and dedication to pediatric 

health are invaluable to our community. Dr. Lombardi’s expertise ensures that our youngest 

patients will receive the highest level of care close to home.” 

Dr. Mohamed Elgendy, MD, brings a diverse background in clinical care and research. He 

earned his Doctor of Medicine from Kasr Al-Ainy Cairo University in Cairo, Egypt, and 

completed his residency in Pediatrics at Western Michigan University Homer Stryker School of 

Medicine. Before joining Crisp Regional Pediatrics, Dr. Elgendy served as a Pediatrics 

Attending Physician at Indiana University Health and conducted extensive research as a scholar 

at Stony Brook University Hospital and New York University Langone Medical Center. Fluent 

in English and Arabic, Dr. Elgendy is committed to delivering culturally sensitive, patient-

centered care. 

“We are excited to welcome Dr. Elgendy to Crisp Regional Pediatrics,” said Steven L. Gautney. 

“His exceptional training, research experience, and patient-focused approach will be a 

tremendous asset to our community and the families we serve.” 

Both Dr. Lombardi and Dr. Elgendy are now accepting new patients at Crisp Regional 

Pediatrics. For more information or to schedule an appointment, please contact Crisp Regional 

Pediatrics at (229) 271-2229. 

Crisp Regional Hospital and its affiliated practices are dedicated to delivering high-quality, 

personalized care. Our Pediatrics team, including Drs. Lombardi, Rischar, and Elgendy, along 

with nurse practitioners Emily Lamb and Shelby Dozier, provides seamless, compassionate care 

for children at every stage of life. We treat your children like our own, prioritizing their health 

and well-being above all else. 

About Crisp Regional Hospital: 

Crisp Regional Hospital is committed to providing comprehensive, high-quality healthcare 



services to Cordele and the surrounding communities. With a focus on innovation, excellence, 

and personalized care, Crisp Regional Hospital ensures that patients receive exceptional care 

close to home. 

 


